
April 2nd.1932.

dear Mrs.Russell;

Thank you so much for your letter which 

should have been answered a long time ago. I hope to be 

in London the last week in April,possibly for longer,and 

it would give me great pleasure to go and see Crosby Hall 

and the Lord and Lady Jolin Russell Room.

I am glad to hear that your friends appre­

ciated the story in the little green pamphlet,! hope that 

perhaps some more will be printed,as there are still many 

people who would be interested to see it.

Thank you for trying to find me a secre­

tary; I ^^J^i^k^ succeeded in finding one, and if ever you are 

in need of her help I shall let you have her address when I



Thanking you again for writing and

hop ing see you in London later on

I am V( ry sincerely yours


